
     

 

                     

 

Monday 11 October 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Spooky Celebration Day 
Thursday 21 October 2021 

 
As shared in a previous newsletter, St Cuthbert’s is having a ‘Spooktacular 
Celebration Day’ on Thursday 21 October 2021. 
 
All classes from Reception through to Year 6 will be taking part in age-appropriate 
activities in their classrooms with their teachers. We have also arranged a disco for 
the children to attend throughout the day which they will do in phases. 
 
Children are invited to dress-up in costumes/outfits of their choice for the day but 
please ensure any items worn do not hinder the children from going to the toilet 
unaided.  
 
There will be cakes, juice and treats provided for all classes and it promises to be a 
spooktacular day for everyone. 
 
All children from Reception to Year 6 will participate in the full day but we are asking 
for voluntary donations from our families to help raise enough money for the school 
to pay for a road/cycle track on our backyard, once it has been resurfaced during 
the October half-term. Please send in whatever monies you’re able to. Any 
contributions will be very much appreciated.  
 
Very best wishes,  
 
Mrs Bullerwell 


